
 
 

 
A Company Limited by Guarantee.  An Exempt Charity  
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540  

Registered Office:  Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell,  
Cornwall PL25 4FD  

  
 

          
 
 
 
 
         
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Firstly, can I just say how wonderful it was to have you all in school for Parents 

Evening this week, it’s so nice to have another bit of normality back. For any 

parents that were unable to attend, contact will be made in the next couple of 

days to rearrange. 

 

Following feedback from Tuesday’s meetings, one of the issues that came to 

light was that of wraparound care. This is something that we are looking into and 

would really appreciate your feedback on this so that we can gain an idea as to 

how many children would be attending these sessions. An email was sent out 

today with a form to complete, we are in the very early stages at the minute, but 

we will keep you updated with any further developments on this matter. 

 

You may be aware that there are a number of COVID-19 cases in our school 

community at present. If your child is unwell or showing symptoms, please be 

vigilant and report any positive test results to the school. To the families who have 

been affected by this already, thank you very much for your cooperation & 

understanding in keeping the children at home, it has been greatly appreciated. 

 

Tomorrow is Red Nose Day for Comic Relief. All children are invited to come into 

school wearing something red, and we will also be taking part in various activities 

throughout the day. There will also be a cake sale after school in the playground, 

organised by the school council. For anybody wanting to bake cakes, please 

can you bring them in tomorrow morning – thank you in advance for these! 

Please note that we will not be taking any cash donations in school. There is a 

suggested donation of £1 for non uniform, and £2 if your child would like a cake. 

The link for donating can be found here. 

 

We also have the book fair in school next Monday – Wednesday. This is being run 

by the Friends of Cusgarne after school until 4.15pm. Further details of this can be 

found at the bottom of this newsletter. 
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Unfortunately, tomorrow’s football tournament for the Year 5 & 6 boys has had to 

be postponed due to closures at Richard Lander School. Once we get a new 

date, we will let you know. 

 

Please see below the important dates for your diary. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Tim Barnard 

Head of School 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

- Friday 18th March: Wear something red for Red Nose Day 

- Monday 21st – Wednesday 23rd March: Book Fair 

- Friday 25th March: Y5&6 girls football tournament @ Richard Lander 

- Monday 28th March 1.30pm-2.45pm: Open afternoon for Robin class 

parents 

- Tuesday 29th March: Last swimming session for Kingfisher Class 

- Friday 8th April: End of term, 1pm finish 

 

 

Book Fair: Monday-Wednesday, 21-23 March 

Next week the Book Fair comes to Cusgarne! Come and explore after 

school on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Earn books for school with 

the books we buy. The Friends will be there until 4:15 and will have teas 

and coffees available each day to allow for more measured, socially 

distanced browsing! 

Payment this year is by cash, or with Scholastic vouchers you can 

purchase here: 

 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers 

 

Pop in, have a chat and a cuppa and find a new read - we hope to see 

you there! 
 

The Friends x 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbookfairs.scholastic.co.uk%2Fgift-vouchers&data=04%7C01%7Ckaty.sleeman%40cusgarne.org%7C5c4388c5f043473b844e08da07efeef1%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637831024338538570%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=F7zqGnEpZyhwsFITfgLKNjeWSeEqsZ%2Bv5Oq0BRLesBU%3D&reserved=0
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What we offer: 

- Turn up and play football session on Saturdays at Falmouth Community 

School on the 3G pitch 

- 9am - 10:30am 

- £4 per session  

- Just mention your child is from Cusgarne School & they can have a free trial 

session! 


